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Office of the President

July 9, 1986 

Dear Gene, 

I understand that it was you who was primarily responsible for the 
extremely appropriate and tasteful ceremo ny we had here wh en Paul 
Feeley's "Jack;' was given to the College. I know from Becca that you 
made at least four special trips to the College and the Firehouse to 
help make decisions and arrangements for the moving and placing of the 
sculpture. We are all very indebted to you. I thank you for the 
Community , as well as for myself. 

Becca and I have been tal king f urther about your suggesti on for corporate 
support. We would welcome the opportunity to visit again with you about 
the idea if you are going to be around someti me this summer. 

Best wishes. 

JHW:hdm 

Mr. Gene Goossen 
RFD 
Buskirk, New York 12028 

Si ncerely yours, 

John . 

John H. Wi 11 i ams, I I 
Interim President 




